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I am writing in support of increasing access to the Willamette River in regard to 

amending the weight restrictions for towed water sports. Boating is an activity 

beloved by my family and we were devasted to no longer be able to participate in 

towed water sports on the Willamette due to the recent weight restriction. This weight 

restriction was an arbitrary figure which is not supported by factual data nor evidence. 

I am asking for logic to prevail; please support Senate Bill 1590. 


